
Woodstock Conservation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

March 27, 2023 - 7:00 p.m.  

Zoom virtual meeting 

 

 

1. Meeting called to order at 7:00p.m. 

2. Members present - C. Adams, J. Allard, L. Barefoot, G. Jacobson, J. Pillo, M. Robie, P. Spaeth, J. 

Stern & L. Wesler 

3. Seating of alternates – J. Kaeding 

4. Approval/Amendment of minutes – J. Pillo moved to approve, L. Barefoot seconded, all in favor. 

5. Public Participation – K. Wolslegel spoke to us of a presentation that he has developed that he would like to 

share with the group and possibly with the public at a later date. 

6. Treasurer’s Report – $547.72 in the budget and $2,161.22 in the Special Fund 25. 

7. Chairperson’s report – Nothing further than reported so far. 

8. Communications – Copy of letter received by J. Pillo renewing her appointment to the commission. 

9. Old Business: 

a. DRC Report – None 

b. OSLA&APC – No 

  c.  P&Z report – Nothing concerning us. 

 d. Ag Commission – Reported that there was a special meeting but nothing concerning Conservation 

  e. Stewardship – No report. 

 f.  Pollinator Pathway Project – J. Pillo spoke of Northeast Regional group.  She will speak at Garden Club 

event.  She shared a draft map showing the pollinator pathways within Woodstock.  She is doing a talk on April 

20 at 6pm at the Daughters of the Holy Spirit in Putnam. Jean also suggested we establish a Pollinator Pathway 

Garden at the Grange that would be clearly visible to townspeople as it is right along Rt. 169. 

 g.  Sustainable CT. – Nothing new that isn’t on their website. 

  h.  Review of Eversource Plan – Continuing discussion with pictures provided by J. Allard of trees already 

marked by Eversource which appear to be in the Town Right of Way.     

10. New Business 

a. Notice/review of past/upcoming workshops – G. Jacobson attended CAWS conference and reported that it 

was extremely informative.  Recreation is sponsoring a Town Clean-up in April which we were encouraged 

to participate in. 

b. Open Discussion –L. Barefoot reported on doing some Salt Surveys for J. Pillo and results were that the areas   

she surveyed were not in danger (Yeah)!  

10.  Adjournment – 8:19 pm motioned by J.Pillo, seconded by P. Spaeth, all in favor. 

L. Wesler, Chairperson. 

 

 Link for Zoom meeting:  https://youtu.be/ge5b1eF6ovM 
  

Note:  These minutes have not yet been approved by the Conservation Commission.  Please refer to minutes from 

the next meeting for approval/amendments.  Respectfully submitted by G. Jacobson, WCC Secretary  

https://youtu.be/ge5b1eF6ovM

